
 
 
 
 
 
 

Craig, 
 
We need to sound the alarm. 
 
Our province is facing its worst public health crisis since the COVID-19 pandemic began 
almost two years ago. Health care providers are describing it as a “full-blown emergency.” 
Schools aren’t equipped to protect students and education workers. Most Ontarians still 
don’t have access to paid sick days. 
 
And the situation is getting worse with each passing day. 
 
At every stage of the pandemic, Doug Ford’s government has failed to protect workers 
and keep our communities safe. It didn’t have to be this way. 
 
This Saturday, the Ontario Federation of Labour (OFL) will host a province-wide 
emergency action hour to hold the Ford government accountable. 
 
The action will take place online and is only one hour. Click here to sign up. 
 
In the first part of the meeting, frontline workers in health care, education, and other 
sectors, will let us know the scale of the crisis we’re facing. 
 
In the second part of the meeting, we will take action in a province-wide phone zap of 
Doug Ford and his government. We will make our demands loud and clear. 
 
And if you’re as angry as we are about what’s happening in Ontario right now, be sure to 
invite your family, friends, and co-workers. Every voice will make a difference. 
 

 

 

-Katia 
Katia El-Mokdad (She/Her) 
Digital Organizer 
Canadian Labour Congress 
Standing up for workers and their families 
 

https://action.canadianlabour.ca/r?u=46cbfXS6QuScH20pY11i7kWC5CldbjOAYrLqv0ilzgkS9BEcfCdKJaPwLXnG8Y4m&e=101521d2079c2ef1fcedebbd935e55ba&utm_source=canadianlabour&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=19012022_healthcareontario&n=1
https://ofl.ca/event/zap-ontario-in-crisis/

